
Come and join us for a chat 

Monday 14th December 2020 

12.30pm to 1.30pm 

BPC invites all Bristol parent carers of children and young people with SEND to join our  Virtual Coffee Morning.  

There is no agenda, just an opportunity to chat with other parent carers and offer each other support, tips, suggestions 

and encouragement.  

Need an interpreter? Contact BPC and we will see if we can help: email bristolparentcarers@gmail.com  

Not sure about technology? It is a lot easier than you might think, we will explain how it all works during the session. 

Book your place now and we will send you a link to the session. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BPC-Coffee-Dec2020  

 

Booking closes at 5pm Thursday 10th December 2020 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BPC-Coffee-Dec2020

